
Clydesdale & Heavy Horse Field Days Assn Inc. 
ABN 63 886 331 959 

P.O. Box 498 
Gatton  Qld  4343 

E: gattonheavyhorse@gmail.com 
 
4th March, 2021 
 
Dear Competitors, 
 
Please find attached all relevant information to enter the 42nd Clydesdale & Heavy Horse Field Days on the 
1st & 2nd May.  Entries will close on the 2nd April 2021. 
 
We apologise for the oops moment sending last year’s cover letter, and the delay in getting this out – due to 
the increased process of dealing with Covid issues, and newer council needs regarding the ploughing ground 
and its being relocated and rebuilt nearer where the bullocks are kept. 
 
We have also taken some new initiatives in adding a quite number of new classes, and recategorising several 
others– due to good suggestions from positive competitors, and also some sponsorship offers. There will be 
an extra judging ring operating too, as shown on the map. 
 
Please read all information carefully and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on 
my mobile number or via email.  You should find attached to this email the following:- 
 

 #2 Timetable of Events- Sat & Sun 
 #3 2021 Rule and Events/Classes Book 
 #4 Entry Forms as a Word doc– one form for Led Classes only which require Sire & Dam 

information    One form for all Other Events 
 #5 Entry Forms as a PDF if you prefer that. 
 #6 a map of the grounds showing the rings and ploughing area and overall layout 
 #7 Disclaimer Statement 
 #8 Insurance EFA Waiver 
 #10 Horse Health Dec – bring this on the day you arrive please. 
 #11 Sponsorship Application 

 
 
We are always in need of more sponsors so if you would like to sponsor a class or donate a trophy or 
advertise your stud please fill out the Sponsorship Application Form.  The committee is well aware that the 
drought over the last couple of years has impacted a lot of our competitors if not all of you but we hope that 
you are able to continue to show your horses and support us. 
 
To those who have already offered us  such assistance, we are truly grateful. 
 
I hope this invitation finds you all safe and well and pray that you have all had some lovely rain this month.  
I look forward to receiving your entries and catching up with you all again in May. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Carolyn Kohler 
 
Carolyn Kohler 
Secretary &  
Entries Secretary 
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